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29 June 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Staff Changes 
Welcome to our new teachers. They are Miss Offer 
(Dragonfly Class) and Mrs Fildes (Dolphin Class) both 
will be starting work at Westfield in September, we 
look forward to having them with us.  
 
Miss Meredith and Miss Harris are moving out of the 
area so we wish them all the best with their new 
adventures. Thank you to these excellent class 
teachers; children and staff have really enjoyed having 
them at Westfield and we wish them all the very best 
for the future.  
 
National Writing Day  
Wednesday was National Writing 
Day and the whole school had a 
wonderful time writing about a 
mysterious object that had 
crashed onto our school 
playground! A big thank you 
to Hunnie, Sully, Ruby C, C-Jay, 
George and Amber M who 
worked alongside Hazel Plowman and Alice Maddicott 
to host creative writing workshops throughout the 

day for some of our 
children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reports 
Reports will be coming home today. Please fill in the 
comments form and return to school so we know 
everyone has received their copy!  
 
Performing Arts Club  

Our wonderful instrumentalists 
put on an amazing concert for us 
this week. We were amazed at 
their talents!   
 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 
July 
Tues 3 Year 6 Production 2.00pm & 6.00pm 
Thurs 5   Shuffle Up Day 
Fri 6  Summer Fayre 
Mon 9  Fantastic Futures Week  
Thurs 19 Year 6 Church Service 1.30pm  
Fri 20  Pupils break up for Summer Holidays 
 
September 
Mon 3  Inset Day 
Tues 4   Inset Day 
Weds 5   Pupils return to School 
 
 
 
 

 

Volunteer 1-2 hours a week to support a vulnerable 
child 
Could you spare an hour or two a week to support a 7-
21 year old struggling with family difficulties or 
problems in school? Local youth charity Mentoring 
Plus needs volunteer mentors for school aged children 
in B&NES. Mentors are kind, committed adults who 
meet up with pupils one to one weekly in school hours 
(for primary) or in the evenings (for secondary), have 
a chat, do fun activities and explore their community 
together.  
 
No previous experience is needed and full training is 
given. You’ll help a lonely or anxious child to feel more 
confident, know their own strengths and cope better 
in the classroom – and build skills and confidence 
yourself!  
 
Please call Mentoring Plus on 01225 429694 for a no-
obligation chat or see mentoringplus.net/volunteer 
for details. Next training: Sat 6 & 13th Oct 2018. 
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